## Little Flower Catholic Elementary School - Newsletter for Friday, December 5, 2015

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND - e-mail: <a href="mailto:lfs@gondtc.com">lfs@gondtc.com</a> Principal Jorgen Knutson Secretary: Rita Mitzel Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen Business Mgr: Linda Schneider

The **mission** of Little Flower Catholic Elementary School is to cooperate with parents to provide our children a strong foundation, rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ and in academic excellence, for a life of faith, integrity and service.

## **Little Flower School Receives Grant**



Mr. Knutson is accepting the Grant check from Catholic United Financial. This grant is for \$500 and is to be used for technology. Little Flower School greatly appreciates this grant and thanks Catholic United Financial, Also a big thank you goes out to Little Flower School PTO for applying for this grant.

+++++++++++++++++++++++++ Additional Information for you to know +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

+++ Reminder that Little Flower School Website [ http://www.little-flower.k12.nd.us/ ] has much valuable information for you: pictures, grades, menu, weekly newsletter, upcoming events, staff contact access, etc. Be sure to check it out often.

+++ The Immaculate Conception holy day Mass will be on Tuesday, December 8th at 9:00 AM. Both Students and staff will be attending.

+++ Advent is a time of giving and preparing for Jesus. With the Advent season, our school will take part in <a href="Project Joy">Project Joy</a>. During this time, we like to think of others who have little. We are asking all the classes at Little Flower to <a href="begin">begin</a> collecting monetary donations for Project Joy. There will be a jar in each classroom for the students to contribute their donations. On December 8<sup>th</sup> the 3<sup>rd</sup> & 4<sup>th</sup> grade class will be going to Shopko where they will make purchases for area people in need. The classes will be competing against each other to see which classroom raises the most money. The winning class will receive a special treat. Thank you for your participation and support. Without all of you, this project could not be successful!

Mrs. Mack

+++ Sunday, December 6 is the feast of St. Nicholas (patron saint of children and the forerunner of Santa Claus). Check out this website for information about St Nick and fun activities: http://www.stnicholascenter.org/pages/for-kids/